
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 31, 2017 

 

 

Jeremy Snyder 

5157 Bly Hill Rd. 

Ashville, NY 14710-000 

 

 

Re:  Honor Code Violation Warning, SRRM Section 3.1.2 

 

 

Dear Mr. Snyder: 

 

This communication is being sent as a follow up to your recent emails addressed to President 

Ogene, Dean Conison, Mr. Rick Inatome, and Dean Fleury.  The communication that you sent 

was not only unprofessional, but obscene in nature and constitutes a violation of Honor Code 

Section 3.1.2 - Every law student shall act professionally, respectfully, and with integrity. 

 

The profession that you seek to enter prides itself on professionalism, resolute character and 

fitness.  Indeed, every law student seeking entry to the bar must be certified by the law school 

that the student possesses satisfactory character and fitness to enter the profession.  Your actions, 

both by the language used in the emails and the subsequent post and comments on social media, 

call into question whether you possess that character and fitness. 

 

We understand that current events in and around the law school may warrant demands by 

students for solutions and answers to their questions; however, even in this or similar situations, 

a deprivation of professionalism and character is unacceptable. 

 

As such, this letter serves as an Honor Code Warning and will be placed in your permanent file 

at the law school.  The letter may be removed prior to your certification to sit for the bar, 

provided that we do not find further unprofessional conduct on your behalf. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Branden M. Nicholson 

Director of Student Engagement 

 

 

 

 

CC:  Registrar’s Office        

 


